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Dedicated to bringing ENJOYMENT to all aspects of boating. 
 
 

 
 
 

 
  Visit us on our website at: 

 http://www.cryc.ca 

 

Visit us on our Facebook group page at: 
http://www.facebook.com 

(search Campbell River Yacht Club) 
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Commodore’s Message 
 

Hello to all!  
No doubt many of you are starting the sad task of winterizing our vessels. While I 
have yet to do so -still hoping for a final trip-I know the inevitable task must be 
done soon. 
Carol and I spent 78 fun filled days on Miss Tee 11 this past season. Describing to 
non-boaters how one can do so in a space of less than 300 square feet is comical. 
Unless you experience it, the concept is often deemed to be unbelievable. 
How I pity the uninformed! 
We will be hosting Kevin Bates from Ocean Pacific at our upcoming meeting. If you 
are thinking of upgrading your electronics, VHF radios etc. you will want to attend. 
Also there will be a discussion as to where our club is going. Will we survive in 
current format? If we change, how do we do so? 
See you on the 17th. 

 
 
 

Larry Seeley, Commodore, C.R.Y.C. 
“Miss Tee II” 
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For Your Calendar 
 
Wednesday October 17: Regular CRYC monthly meeting at Fish and Wildlife 
Clubhouse (1900 hrs). The guest speaker is Kevin Bates from Ocean Pacific 
Ltd. Kevin will be presenting the latest in electronics, chart plotters, radios, 
and AIS systems for your vessel. 
 
Tuesday, November 6: Ladies Lunch at the Campbell River Golf and Country 
Club on Peterson Rd. 11:45 hrs. 
 
Wednesday, November 7: Mens Lunch at the Beach Fire & Nosh House on 
11th Ave. 11:45 hrs. 
 
Sunday, December 2: CRYC Christmas Party (Location TBA) 
Cocktails 5:30 pm 
Dinner 6:00 pm 
The club will be providing turkey, stuffing, gravy, and non-alcoholic punch. 
CRYC members are requested to bring side dishes to complement a 
Christmas dinner, and if you want bring your own beverages. 
As per the usual please bring a unwrapped gift for a teenage boy. 
Something new, we would like each person to bring a wrapped gift valued 
between $5 -$10 for a gift exchange. 
Also don’t forget to bring in your photos for the annual photo contest: Best 
boat, Best scenery and Best club event. 
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        Announcements          
 

 
 
We Support BC Marine Parks Forever http://www.marineparksforever.ca/ 

 
 

 

Marine Parks Forever –  
The Campbell River Yacht Club donates each year to the B. C. Marine Parks Forever Society. Our 
membership donates $10.00 each to Marine Parks Forever, as a surcharge on the Annual Dues. CRYC 
issues tax refundable receipts for these individual donations. For the 2017 year, a total of $323.00 (net) 
was raised to support the B. C. Marine Parks Forever Society. Thanks to your generosity we can 
continue to support this worthwhile BC charity. For more info, see http://www.marineparksforever.ca/  
 

 
 

 

http://www.google.ca/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwjUxb-0hYfMAhUI5WMKHeYHB3IQjRwIBw&url=http://www.clipartpanda.com/categories/announcement-20clipart&psig=AFQjCNHjxndk9ZZsO5-jXeQf9xIYvZB4bQ&ust=1460479803664031
http://www.google.ca/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwjUxb-0hYfMAhUI5WMKHeYHB3IQjRwIBw&url=http://www.clipartpanda.com/categories/announcement-20clipart&psig=AFQjCNHjxndk9ZZsO5-jXeQf9xIYvZB4bQ&ust=1460479803664031
http://www.marineparksforever.ca/
http://www.marineparksforever.ca/
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CRYC BURGEE’S AVAILABLE NOW. 
The CRYC Executive has on hand a new supply of CRYC burgees: For 

existing members, and new members, these are available at a cost of 

$20.00 each. Please contact Dan Swain at 250-203-9100 to place 

your order. 

 

CRYC BROCHURES AVAILABLE NOW. 
The CRYC Executive has on hand a new supply of CRYC BROCHURES, 

which highlight the Campbell River Yacht Club and its activities, for 

persons interested in joining the club. If any members wish to pick up 

some brochures for distribution, please contact Dan Swain at 250-203-

9100, Wade Major at 250-203-3515, or Dean Willows at 250-914-

3883. 
 
 



7 

 

 
Editor’s Notes 
 
Once again we are all closing out another boating season. I hope many of you 
have already attended to your end-of-season vessel maintenance, as I hope to 
do as soon as I return home.  
 
I look forward to next year’s cruising season and Dave Dakin has kindly 
provided the latest information on the Marine Parks Forever Stern Tie 
Program in numerous anchorages within our general cruising area. Here is the 
website info:  
 
https://gallery.mailchimp.com/686385416003dd0ba3cacf8ab/files/0a101895-64eb-4724-9d40-
7942003f65ad/Stern_Tie_Project_income_and_Expense.pdf 
 
https://gallery.mailchimp.com/686385416003dd0ba3cacf8ab/files/471d7258-0ba8-44d1-9f0d-
cb537618288d/2018_Stern_Ties_Installation.pdf 
 

I hope to try them all out next year! 
 
 
Steve Gardner (“Dance Lightly”) 
Editor, CRYC Newsletter 
 
 

https://gallery.mailchimp.com/686385416003dd0ba3cacf8ab/files/471d7258-0ba8-44d1-9f0d-cb537618288d/2018_Stern_Ties_Installation.pdf
https://gallery.mailchimp.com/686385416003dd0ba3cacf8ab/files/471d7258-0ba8-44d1-9f0d-cb537618288d/2018_Stern_Ties_Installation.pdf
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In case of emergency… Channel 16 on the VHF Radio for the Canadian Coast 
Guard. The Canadian Coast Guard website lists the following contact numbers for BC: 
Toll free (within region) 1-800-567-5111; Phone 1-250-413-8933, Cellular #727 

http://www.ccg-gcc.gc.ca/eng/CCG/SAR_Rescue_Centre_Contact_Information 

     
 
 
 
 

   Membership News… 
 

The club currently has a total of 17 paid-up members and 2 Honorary 
Lifetime Memberships. The Club dues for 2018 remain at $110 which 
includes a $10 donation to Marine Parks Forever.   
The mailing address for the Club is: Campbell River Yacht Club, 2641 
Campbell River Road, Campbell River, B. C., V9W-4P1.        
Mr. Rene Bosshart (“Sikanni Chief”), the CRYC Treasurer for 2018, is 
responsible for the collection of membership dues. If there are any 
questions related to membership, please contact Rene at 250-923-6304 or 
email him at an1nas@telus.net    
 

http://www.ccg-gcc.gc.ca/eng/CCG/SAR_Rescue_Centre_Contact_Information
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Please note that discounts are available for paid up members showing a 
current (2018) membership card at a growing number of local businesses. Our 
thanks go out to the following businesses in Campbell River that are currently 
participating in the discount program for Campbell River Yacht Club 
Members: 
ALTECH DIESEL   (2780E Island Hwy) 
BOSTON PIZZA   (1309 Island Hwy) 
DOGWOOD PET MART  (223B Dogwood St) 
OCEAN PACIFIC   (102 – 1370 Island Hwy) 
REDDEN NET    (690 Island Hwy) 
TOAD IN A TREE    (151 Dogwood St.) 
DAIGLE MARINE  (2177 Island Hwy) 
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10 % Discount on All  

In-Store Purchases, CRYC Members! 

 
 

 
 
 

 

BOSTON PIZZA 

10% off, All In-Store 

Purchases 

10 % Discount on All  

In-Store Purchases, 

CRYC Members! 
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10 % Discount on All  

In-Store Purchases, 

CRYC Members! 

10% Discount on All 

In-Store Purchases, 

CRYC Members! 
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10% Discount to  

CRYC Members! 

151 H – Dogwood St. 

Campbell River, B. C. 

V9W-6B9 

Ph. 250-914-5575 

10% Discount All 

Purchases,  

CRYC Members! 
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Reciprocal Moorage: More Benefits For CRYC Members! 
In addition to local business discounts, the attractiveness of CRYC 
membership is augmented by the use of reciprocal moorage at many other 
participating Yacht Clubs, most of which are located at various points south 
of Campbell River. These include major population centers such as Nanaimo, 
Vancouver and Victoria. For members cruising south, this reciprocal moorage 
at other Yacht Clubs at much discounted rates represents a real benefit of 
membership. For additional information on the Reciprocals Program, please 
visit our website at http://www.cryc.ca 

 
 
CLUB EVENTS 
 
The CRYC bbq and social was held at the Fish and Wildlife Clubhouse 

on Wednesday, September 17. 

 

The Ladies Lunch was held on Tuesday, Oct. 2nd at the Riptide Pub, 

1340 Island Hwy. 

 

The Mens Lunch was held on Wednesday, Oct. 3rd at the Socal 

Restaurant in Willow Point. 

 

http://www.cryc.ca/
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Elected officers and key volunteers 

Please notify Larry Seeley if you have a change of address, e-mail or 
telephone so the club can keep our Membership List up to date. 
 
 

CRYC Executive 2017 

Commodore: Larry Seeley Phone: 923-5326 email:  seeleyl@bostonpizza.com  

Vice Commodore: VACANT   

Past Commodore: Wade Major Phone: 203-9100 email:  wade.major@telus.net 
Secretary: Hugh Silver Phone: 287-8213 email: huros@shaw.ca 

Treasurer: Rene Bosshart  Phone: 923-6304 email: an1nas@telus.net 

2014 CRYC Directors 

 Wade Major Phone: 923-5326 email: wade.major@telus.net 

    

 Margaret Swain Phone: 203-9100 email: mmswain57@gmail.com 

 Steve Gardner Phone: 286-3791 email: gardex99@hotmail.com 

 Dan Swain Phone: 203-9100 email: dmc116lockport@gmail.com  

 Dona Lambert Phone: 871-1266 email: leoanddona@gmail.com 

 Leo Lambert Phone: 334-1785 email: leoanddona@gmail.com 

                                    
Volunteers/Committees 

Sunshine: vacant    

Men’s Lunch: Bert Veldhuis Phone: 830-0916 email: veldbert@shaw.ca 

Phoning list: Anna Dakin Phone: 923-4618   

  Margaret Swain Phone: 203-9100   

  Royeen Silver Phone: 287-8213   

  Carol Pennock Phone: 337-5318   

      

Clubhouse: Dan Swain Phone: 203-9100 email: dmc116lockport@gmail.com  

CBCYC Representative: vacant    

 

       

    

CRYC Executive 2018 


